
Indoor Worship Information 

For those of you intending to worship in person, inside the sanctuary, please see below 
for some helpful information before you arrive. Please remember that you need to 
sign up for each service to make sure we have accommodations for all to attend. 
The link is in each Saturday’s eblast. The deadline is two days prior to the service 
(Friday for Sunday). This will be done on a first-come, first-served basis since we will 
have limited seating. Please print out your own bulletins for any given service and 
bring it with you or bring a cell phone/tablet to follow along in the service, to help 
us reduce what we need to print. A limited number of bulletins will be available. If you 
signed up but are not feeling well on the day of the service, per CDC guidelines, even if 
you have been vaccinated, please stay home for the safety of those in attendance.  

ADDITIONAL INSTRUCTIONS: 

• Please park only in the south parking lot of the church which is the parking lot 
directly facing 106th Street. 

• Use either door that comes directly into the sanctuary (those being the doors 
that are located just down from Fellowship Hall, or the doors that face the pre-
school playground). Do not use the Fellowship Hall doors or the main 
entrance door leading into the narthex.  

• Please put on your mask upon exiting your car. Masks must be worn properly 
fitting snugly and covering both the nose and mouth. 

• The sidewalks leading up to the sanctuary doors are marked with blue tape for 
the proper social distancing between families/individuals. Please maintain a 6- 
foot distance from other households at all times. 

• You'll be greeted at the doors to be signed in, to apply hand sanitizer, receive 
a mask if needed, to double mask if you elect, receive a bulletin if needed, and to 
pick up individual pre-packaged communion sets, with a choice of wine or grape 
juice with wafers. Upon exiting the service, please take the empty containers with 
you and discard them in the waste baskets located at the exit doors. 

• The ushers will seat you according to the number of folks in your 
immediate family. Please understand that the sanctuary has been marked off to 
be properly socially distanced, and therefore you might not be in the same seat 
or even in the same area where you have been accustomed to sitting. 

• We will be watching the live stream service from the parking lot on the two 
large screens in the sanctuary. The guest organist will be playing the organ in 
the balcony. The hymns will be printed out in the bulletins, so please follow 
along, but do not sing the hymns out loud, but rather sing them to yourselves. 
The singing may change in the future, but as of now, it is recommended that we 
not sing indoors. We will participate in the congregational responses but ask that 
you speak softly and quietly. 

• At the conclusion of the service, the ushers will dismiss the congregation 
row by row. Please remain seated until you have been asked to stand and exit. 
Offerings will be received as you exit the sanctuary. Please don't gather in the 
sanctuary after the service but depart immediately to the parking lot where you 



can safely greet other members by socially distancing and keeping your masks 
on. 

• These worship instructions will be updated as needed based on the current state 
of the virus and CDC guidelines. 
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